
 

Team 4 trip to see The Boy Who Cried Wolf 

 

19th January 

 

Dear parents,  

 

Team 4  will be taking a trip to Whitby Theatre at 10am on Friday 10th February. During our trip 

the children will have the opportunity to watch the performance of ‘The Boy Who Cried Wolf’. 

Then the following Friday the poet who performed the show will come into school and the 

children will take part in a writing workshop. 

The children will be walking to and from the venue. Please ensure that your child is wearing full 

school uniform and has a warm coat. A donation of £5 per child is requested to cover the cost of 

the theatre ticket and the writing workshop, which we would ask you to pay when you return the 

permission slip below.  

Please sign and return the attached consent form by Friday 3rd February to allow your child to 

attend this exciting and educational excursion. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Miss Kennedy 

________________________________________________________________________________

__ 

 

Team 4 trip to see The Boy Who Cried Wolf 

 

Name of child: .......................................................................             Class: ....................... 

 

I enclose a payment of £5           

 

 

Medical conditions:  …………………………………………………………………………………...  

 

Emergency contact number:............................................................................ 

 

Signed: …………………………………………………. 

 


